Dear Peter,

I had a lot of fun. The other day my mother and I went to buy soy and rice milk. We're eating really healthy. I hope you will invite me back next year. It was a great experience. I miss everyone especially Rick. My dad said that I had grown three inches when I came back. I loved all of my classes I really liked Nadine's! A few days ago I woke thinking I was at the workshop.

Rick told me that you were looking for a location just for Beginnings. I think that's a great idea. If I am invited back I will send in a dance tape. I really appreciate what you did forland thanks again.

Love,